
From: Cox, Cheryl
Sent: 4/15/2010 3:11:54 PM

Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Reference

Great - thanks!

Yes -1 never thought I'd make that move either - but
downtown Oakland is pretty cool...and just better value for the money -
including a washer/dryer "in" my apartment!
:+)

From: Horner, Trina [mailto:TNHc@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, April 15, 2010 3:10 PM 
To: Cox,
Cheryl
Subject: RE: Reference

Hi Cheryl, thanks for the heads up, I'm happy to be a 
reference for you although it sounds unlikely you'll need it. Your move 
sounds exciting, I never thought you'd move out of the City! But I guess 
you're just subbing one city for the other. I've missed the last couple of 
poker nites, hoping to make it to the next one.

From: Cox, Cheryl 
[mailto:cheryl.cox@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, April 15, 2010 1:51
PM
To: Horner, Trina 
Subject: Reference
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Hi Trina -

I just wanted to
give you a heads-up that I put you as a reference on a recent SOQ for experience 
in Loretta's office. The SOQ itself was required to include 
references. Since it's for a DRA position and they know me, you may not 
even be called - but just in case.

I feel like I
haven't seen you in ages - not even in passing in the hallways!
Maybe some upcoming poker party. I may have one at my new place at some 
point. I just moved to downtown Oakland (the Uptown area, actually) a 
couple of months ago and I'm loving it - right between the Fox and the Paramount 
theaters, so I'm still getting a great mix of living in urban culture and a 
short hop into the city.

I hope all is well with you -

cheryl

Cheryl Cox

Senior Policy Analyst / Project 
Manager, Energy Efficiency

Division of Ratepayer Advocates 
(DRA)

California Public 
Utilities Commission

415.703.3027
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